
 

 

Vision 
 

SMHS develops clear, 

unified practices and 

policies for all stakeholders 

in order to continually 

improve student learning. 

 

SLO’s 

S = Socially Adjusted                

A = Academically Advanced 

I = Independent Learner        

N = Noteworthy Citizen            

T = Technologically Savvy 

 
 

Mission 
 

SMHS assures that all students 

achieve the high levels of 

learning required for success 

in college, career, or post-

secondary training. 

 

 

Santa Maria High School 

Principal’s 411 

 

March 24, 2033 

 

Reminders:   

3/27 Asst Sup interviews 
3/27 Science CAST starts Monday!!  
3/27 All district math articulation 
3/29 Cofecito meeting in cafeteria; 6:30pm  
3/31 Minimum Day (end of Mark 5 grading period)  
*Grade reports are coming up next; Grades will be due April 3rd, 3:00pm (look for Sonia email 
coming next week with further details)   
*First 10 – Last 10 – Remember to NOT allow students to go to the restrooms during the first and 

last 10 minutes of each class period. This will encourage students to use their break time wisely 

and maintain the use of class time.  

This week in Athletics: 

  



 

Calendar Events at SMHS 

 

 

From the Principal: (Steve Campbell)  

This past Wednesday was our third and final All Day Guiding Coalition Meeting for the 
school year. As most of you know, the Guiding Coalition is a group consisting of 
department chairs and site administrators who meet regularly to plan events and 
training which keep our school moving forward. The group covered topics including the 
moves many of us face this summer, our next steps in school improvement, and 
schoolwide expectations including tardies, hats, hoodies/buds/phones, etc. We began 
building the calendar of events for next year and began our “year 8 professional 
development plan”, which means we as a school have stayed focused on the same 
improvement plan for 7 years and counting. The day capped off with a short tour of the 
new building.  
I appreciate the members of the Guiding Coalition and the leadership they provide. I 
think the work this group does is unique and one of our most powerful tools in creating 
ongoing school improvement. Because of our PLC collaboration, and other structures 
such as our Guiding Coalition, we are prepared to take on the challenges that lie ahead 
of us without losing our identity as a school. Thank a GC member today! Have a great 
weekend.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 

(Steve Campbell, Principal SMHS) 

 



 


